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Firms asked to check turnover information

18 June 2025

To make sure we can calculate the correct periodic fee for every firm of

solicitors, we are asking selected firms to check and confirm the turnover

information they have given us.

COLP's at firms included in the exercise will receive a letter from us

explaining how to check and confirm the turnover information we have

on record for them.

If you have received a letter from us asking you to check and confirm

turnover information for your firm, please click the following link:

Check and confirm turnover information now  [https://form.sra.org.uk/s3/Turnover-

validation-2025]

You must log in and confirm your turnover information within 14 days of

receiving the letter.

If you have not received a letter from us asking you to check and confirm

your firm's turnover information but would like to do so, please contact

us [https://referral.sra.org.uk/home/contact-us/] .
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